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RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS 
No Records Exist 

 
01/27/2021 

 
 
 
NW Side Coalition, 
 
On 1/20/2021, the City of Des Plaines received your written request for inspection, copying, or 
certification of the following City public records: 
 
– Any and all written records (including but not limited to hard-copy documents, memos, emails, 
word processor documents, PDF documents, PowerPoint files, etc.) created, received, FWDed, 
CCed, or BCCed by members of the police department between March 22, 2018 and the date this 
request is processed (inclusive of those dates) regarding the "Affirmation of Shared Principles" of 
the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) and the Illinois 
Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP). 
  
We are writing to respond to your request. After a thorough search of our files, the City of Des 
Plaines has no records responsive to your request. 
 
The City’s FOIA Officer is the official responsible for this response. 
 
 
CITY OF DES PLAINES 
Annie Brzezinski 
Deputy FOIA Officer 
 
 


